FRIDAY, JANUARY 15, 2010 FROM THE PRESIDENT’S ALBUM

Thurstan College issued a commemorative stamp to mark its 60th a ry. Here Posts and
Telecommunications Secretary Chandra Jayathilaka presenting the first stamp to President
Mahinda Rajapaksa. Thurstan College principal Wimal Guneratne was also present.

UNP Local il from Janaka M.H. Hyder and S.M. Anwar who

pledged their support to President Mahinda Rajapaksa pose for a photograph with the President.
President Mahinda Rajapaksa being greeted by former UNP Deputy Mayor Azath Sally. Pictures by Sudath Silva and Nalin Hewapathirana.
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